
 

                                              what a busy term!!! 
 

The term started with the year 11 completing their mock exams. This was a good 
opportunity for students to experience an exam and staff to understand the support 
students might need. 

 

We have had a range of guest speakers this term; the Brook charity came in to raise 
awareness around student’s sexual health and encouraging them to make positive 
decisions. The Bristol Drugs Project have also been in to educate our young people around 
cannabis and nitrous oxide use. And finally, we had a company called “Blunt Truth” who 
delivered a session around emergency care in the event of a knife injury. In all the sessions, 
the students engaged and responded positively to the information. We have also explored 
aspects of bullying and mental health days through their recognised days.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In addition to our pastoral 
education sessions, we have had 
some exciting enrichment 
activities…….. Airhop, Animal 
Zone and Winter Wonderland. 

 

We have supported charities by 
raising money for Macmillan’s , 
Coach Save the Children 
(Christmas jumper day) and 
Children in Need 

 



 

 

Just to remind you that the Pastoral team will be working the week beginning 19th 
December and can be contacted on either 07704 303557 or 07704 303651  

 

The students are due back to school on Thursday 5th January 2023. Students need to be in 
school between 9am and 9.30am- this ensures they receive a positive attendance mark for 
the day 

 

 

The HQ team would like to wish you all a 

very Merry Christmas and happy new year.  


